
Noble  Secures  New  Drilling
Contracts
“Noble Corporation has secured new contracts for its drilling
units, offshore driller’s president and CEO Robert W. Eifler
revealed  in  Q2  2021  financial  update.  The  company,  which
retired  two  of  its  stacked  drillships  during  the  second
quarter, has already signed three contracts for legacy Pacific
Drilling,” reports Adis Ajdin in Splash 247.

“In addition to the earlier reported one-well contract with
Houston-based Enven, the 2013-built drillship Pacific Khamsin
has secured a new contract with Murphy Oil in the US Gulf of
Mexico for an estimated 83 days to begin in November 2021.
Murphy is reportedly paying $230,000 per day. The 2011-built
drillship Pacific Santa Ana.”

Read the article.
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